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October 1st, 1924.

■V,

x
Dr. Siorman Kerr,
25 Bast Washington Street, 
Chicago; 111.

#

*

Dear Dr. Kerr:-

.. keg to acknowledge and to
thank you ^or your letter of September 
Inviting me to be the 18th,

guest of the Chicago Alumni
fay t0 0r from the m®Qting of the Trl-State" 

Hedical Association.

” dcT3tpEBLvv5.E:.T”:
With all good wishes to the 

I am,raembors of your Alumni,

Yours faithfully,

Principal.
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